
Nursery Newsletter September 2020 

Welcome to all children and families. It has been wonderful to have a busy 

nursery again and to see the children settling in so well. There are some new 

routines and the children have been amazing with washing their hands and 

adapting to the little changes. Thank you to all parents for supporting us with 

this and adhering to the staggered start and end times to the day and for 

keeping the lane safe.  

We have been introducing the children to the nursery outdoor and indoor 

environment. They have enjoyed lots of free play, using their senses to explore, 

as we build relationships and a feeling of safety and security that the children 

can thrive and learn in. The children loved their first P.E session in the big 

school hall this week. We have started our group time sessions where your child 

spends some structured time with their key person and a smaller group of 

children. Your child is in …………………… group and their key person is………………… 

 

      

     

All parents should now have access to their child’s online learning journey 

through the tapestry app. Please speak to Karen if you have any problems with 

this or have not yet been able to access your account.  

Please could children have a named coat and change of clothes in nursery 

everyday, thankyou. 

Karen Borthwick and the nursery team. 


